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                        Sambos Liquor 
                                   Naomi Hall 
                            Hampton, AR 71744-1161 

May 14, 2003 

Chief 
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  
RE: TTB Notice No.4 
Dear Sir/Madam;  
The facts are pure and simple. We operate a business that depends on sales of flavored malt beverages. The proposed new regulations would sabotage this category of beverages by making it very difficult to produce or too 
costly to sell. These regulations spell disaster for my business!  ������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������
I can't believe that three decades of success with the current regulations for flavored malt beverages are just going to be tossed aside in favor of something more punitive. There is no need whatsoever for these changes:  

I'm asking you to oppose the proposed regulations, which would severely hinder small businesses, their customers and their employees. I wish to thank you in advance for your support.  

Sincerely Yours, 

Naomi Hall  


